
Quarterly Issues/Program List
Period: 12/06/09 - 01/16/10  

The following is a listing of some of the significant issues responded to by station 
WNYH, Huntington, New York, along with most significant programming treatment 

of those issues for the period above.  This listing is by no means exhaustive.  The 
order in which the issues appear does not reflect any priority or significance.

Description of 
issue

Program/Segment Day/Date Times Duration
(in min)

Narration of type and 
Description of Program

 
Community Issues

Health Issues

Community Issues

Safety Issues

Health Issues

Community Issues

Salvation Army

Sound Mind and Body

Family Ministries with 
Rev. Park

Sound Mind and Body

American Lung 
Association

Young Christian 
Values

12/10/09

12/17/09

12/24/09

12/31/09

01/06/10

01/10/10

02:00 PM

01:35 PM

02:00 PM

01:30 PM

10:40 AM

03:00 PM

5.00

10.00

22.00

12.00

9.00

22.00

The Salvation Army Organization 
is looking for volunteers this 
holiday season to spread some 
Christmas cheer and charity 
awareness by their traditional bell 
ringers.
During the Christmas season, it is 
important to realize all the 
positive things in life and not 
dwell on the negative.  Family 
radio reminds listeners that even 
when you’re far away from your 
loved ones this year, to always 
remember that God is always near 
you.
Since it’s the season of giving as 
much as receiving, Rev. Park 
urges listeners to give back to the 
community this holiday by 
donating gently used clothing to 
charities and arranging or 
volunteering at soup kitchens in 
their local churches.
New Years Eve celebrations can 
be fun and exciting but Family 
Radio advises people to always 
drink responsibly in order to 
safely ring in 2010.
Have a happy and healthy start to 
the new year by getting yourself 
vaccinated for the H1N1 flu virus. 
Call your local or state health 
department to find out which 
church or community center near 
you has a flu clinic.
Jonathan Kim talks about the 
importance of New Years 
resolutions. They are not to be 
viewed as promises that will 
eventually be broken or forgotten 
as the year rolls by, but rather they 
should be established as moral 
guidelines to become a better 
person.


